Hello Campers!

It's been a quiet winter at the ranch, but it's been
warming up and I've been busy getting camp ready for
your arrival. Just a few reminders about what's new this
summer. Remember that your first week of camp is
$535 but each additional week you attend is only $400.
That's a great discount! Also, don't forget about our
You Tube Video Contest. More details on this later in
the newsletter, but you could win some fantastic prizes!
The sessions are filling up quickly, so if you haven't
registered yet, make sure to do so soon. If you're at
least 18 and looking for a rewarding summer job where
you play as hard as you work, then Circle R Ranch is
just what you've been looking for! Find an application
for employment on our website. I can't wait to see all of
you, and neither can the horses. See you soon!

God Bless You All, Jack McCoy

Pics of the place we love!







